Doylestown Mennonite Church

215.345.6377 Volume: 61 dmc@doylestownmc.org March 10, 2019 www.doylestownmc.org No. 10

WELCOME!

We are people on a journey of following Jesus and invite you to walk with us. In our desire to be authentic, we share our joys and struggles in order to both encourage and pray for one another. All are welcome to ask questions and participate in our activities. Our vision- taking risks with and for Christ-continues to shape us. Please feel free to make DMC your faith community.

~Pastors Randy, KrisAnne, and Sandy

Volunteers Today:

Greeters/Ushers: Lester & Sara Heacock

Jeff Buckwalter & Dave Chittick

Worship Leader: Mark Reiff

<u>Pre-Service/Offertory</u>: Lois & Freida Myers

Prayer Ushers: Mark Reiff & Freida Myers

Intercessor: Justin Christensen

Nursery Worship: Don & Judy Derstine

Nursery (Sunday School): Nancy Heacock

Sunday School 11:00-11:45 am

ClassLocationPre-k –Grade 5Basement classroomJr./Sr. High StudentsRoom 205Sermon Response ClassRoom 203Discipleship & MissionRooms 102-103The Ministry of JesusFellowship Hall

DMC NOTES:

We welcome Marisa Smucker this morning as our guest speaker. Marisa works for Mennonite Mission Network. As our first mission Sunday, our entire offering will go to support our mission efforts beyond our walls.

NEW DATE—Our congregational meeting will be held **March 24.** There will be a fellowship meal after Sunday School. The meeting will begin at 1:00.

For the fellowship meal, please bring a dish of your choice and a dessert.

Lent Devotional Books are available on the mailbox table, as well as a few copies of the printed Bible texts. Feel free to take books for yourself and friends, neighbors, co-workers as well. We can always print more!

LENT THEME: "All who are thirsty, come!" The table at the front of the sanctuary depicts a thirsty desert, to remind us in these weeks leading up to Easter, of our own thirsty souls that long for God's goodness, redemption, healing and restoration.

Prayer Usher Ministry will be available during the SS hour (10:45 - 11:45) today in the Main Floor prayer room.

The Upstairs Prayer Room is now reopened for your use whenever you need a quiet space to "Be Still" and to pray for congregational, community and global needs.

Pastor Randy and Nancy will be visiting Vernon and Blanche in Florida this week March 12-17. Please call Pastor Sandy or Pastor KrisAnne if you have a need.

Upcoming Events

March 11	Trustees	7:00pm
March 12	Prayer Together	9:00am
March 12	Care & Share	9:00am-6:00pm
March 13	Worship Team Practice	6:45pm
March 13	Listening Prayer	7:00pm
March 14	Women's Book Club	1:30pm
March 16	Karen's Place	7:00pm

Notes: Luke 4: 1-13 "Remembering God's Faithfulness"

Marisa Smucker

Prayer guide for Sunday, March 10, 2019

DMC:

Our theme for 2019 is Incarnational Living: Being the presence of Jesus in the world.

Share your world -

Stop by the table next to the prayer room and pick up a card to "share your world" with DMC and the prayer team. Drop your cards off in the basket on the table. They will be posted in the Upstairs Prayer Room for us to pray for each other.

Mary Lee Chittick is grateful for the healing she has experienced following surgery and asks for prayers to regain her strength.

Hunter Ryan entered the United States Army this past week. Pray for Hunter to sense God's presence and for the wisdom to know what God has for him.

Sara Faye Moyer is making a good adjustment to her new home at Souderton Mennonite Homes Parkview unit. Praise God for the peaceful and caring atmosphere. Pray for **John** as he visits Sara Faye and continues to live at his home.

Construction has begun on the outdoor playground and pavilion project. Pray for all the funds to be given that have been pledged and for wisdom and protection as the building team works this week.

Spruce Lake/Pinebrook: Praise God for new inquiries at Pinebrook as they strive to bring in more groups. Pray for the construction process at Pinebrook to be able to prepare space for the summer season.

Global: **Alisha, Joshua and Asher Garber of Mennonite Mission Network** are looking for a new home in Catalonia, Spain as the building that housed Mennonite Evangelical Community of Barcelona's residential program needs to be closed for repairs. Pray that each of the 18 people who lived there will find a place where they can flourish in the coming year.

Groups Meeting at DMC:

Monday:

Achieving Better Control-Diabetes (5-6:30 pm, Basement)
Girl Scouts (Room 201, 6:30pm)

Tuesday:

Alanon (Basement, 7:00 pm)

Wednesday:

AA (Basement, 11:30 am)

Thursday:

OA (Basement, 9:30 am)

NAMI (2nd floor, 7:00pm)

Girl Scouts (Basement 6:00pm)

Thursday Evening Support Group (2nd floor, 7:00 pm)

Stats: 3/3/2019

Attendance: 69

Offering: \$3422.00